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We are pleased to announce that from Monday, 9th January we are able to offer a little more flexibility in our school 

lunch policy.  

There will now be 2 options moving forwards: 

Option One: School lunches for 5 days a week (Monday to Friday). Set pattern for the half term. (Cost: £12.50 per 

week) 

Option Two: School lunches on a Wednesday and Friday and home packed lunches on Monday, Tuesday and 

Thursday. Set pattern for the half term. (Cost £5.00 per week) 

Please do not request any alternative patterns to the two options given above.  

All accounts for school meals will be checked first thing on a Monday morning. If you have not paid for the week in 
advance you will be contacted and will be required to provide a packed lunch for your child.  
 
We politely request that parents pay for dinner money (for the week in advance or more if preferred). This must be 
paid for on AborPay by the Sunday (12 midnight) before the week starts. This is to safeguard parents from 
accumulating debts and being unable to repay these. 
 

We operate a zero debts policy - all payments must made in advance of the following week.  
 


